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27th January 2023 
 

Great Fire of London Experience Day – 7th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After the February half term, Nightingales, Kingfishers and Woodpeckers will be starting their 
exciting new topic on the Great Fire of London which will involve lots of rich learning 
experiences. 
 
As part of this, we have the opportunity to experience a day with Tricia Silver-Warner from 
Creative History in the role of Jane the Baker from Pudding Lane. This will be a fantastic 
opportunity for the children to develop their history skills through hands on learning about the 
Great Fire of London through role play and drama to sequence the events of The Great Fire. The 
children will also have the opportunity to make sense of the time period through handling 
historical objects and asking an expert questions about different aspects of The Great Fire. 
 
This experience will be on Tuesday 7th March 2023, during the school day. This topic has been 
thoroughly enjoyed by the children in the past and this experience will allow them to gain an 
exciting opportunity to develop their understanding of The Great Fire of London.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 per child to cover the cost of the day.  The 
deadline for payment is Friday 10th February 2023. 
 
 
Please make your payment of £2 on your child’s Scopay account online or in cash through the 
school office. 
 
Should you want to discuss this event further, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards 

 
The Year 2 Team 
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